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Northwestern University Medical School

Department of Community Health
and Preventive Medicine

Morton Building 1-615

303 East Chicago Avenue
Chicago, lllinois 60611

(312)908-7914
Jeremiah Stamler, MD /’V
Dingman Professor of Cardiology

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

January 18, 1989

Dear Henry: A

Just a brief note to transmit to you the attached reprint on our latest
work on the ECG risk, a product of the fine efforts of Dr. Youlian Liao from
Guangzhou when he was with us for three years as a post doctoral fellow (one
of the best if not the best we have had, reminding me much of Tomi). Any
comments you have would of course be appreciated.

Let me take the opportunity to inquire as I sit here in Pioppi pondering
various aspects of our work, when the text of the MAS-NRC report will be
available. This is being dictated on December 26 (a beautlful and warm sunny
day here), and I have before me a letter Just X HQ concerning a
conference on Nutrition & Chronic Disease am nhot
entirely certain whether or not I will particip
with colleagues in Geneva in relation there to. g do so, I certainly
would like to have available the important report all of you are working on.
Your advice in this regard would be appreciated. At this juncture I have no
idea who else is being invited to be a part of this WHO endeavor--and in fact
this is one of my questions.

All the best to Stacey, everyone else there, and yourself from Rose and

.
 Cordially
QoL ST
Jeremiah Stamler, M.D.
JS:mj

Dictated but not read.

The McGaw Medical Center of Northwestern University
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Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455
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April 18, 1989

il he
/ Dr. Jeremiah Stamler

303 East Chicago Avenue
Chicago, IL 60611

v Dr. Fred Hemke
230 Regenstein Hall
Evanston, IL 60208

Dr. Raymond Mack
1810-12 Chicago Avenue
Evanston, IL 60208

Dear Colleagues:

This is to let you know that an outstanding University of Minnesota
faculty person, Bernard Mirkin, is coming to Northwestern to develop a
new institute for childrens' education and care. Bernie is a gentleman and
scholar. He can argue (and activate) politics with the best. He will make
an outstanding member of your faculty and a good colleague. He also has
close connections with the Ravinia management that might even be useful.

Cordially,
e 2 lackbe ni)

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

/nmf

Y bpe: B, Mirkin

HEALTH SCIENCES



